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Comments: I do not agree with the proposed plan. Limiting the horses to a small space is unfair, especially since

it is inaccessible to the horses due to fencing. Additionally, limiting the herd to 100 horses will not allow enough

genetic diversity. Please come up with another plan or better yet, leave the horses alone. 


